

St. John's CEVA Primary School

Victory Road, Ipswich IP4 4LE Telephone: (01473) 727554

E-mail: office@st-johns.suffolk.sch.uk

www.st-johns.suffolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J. Betts B.Ed. (Hons)



2nd January 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

Years 3 & 4 - Boys Football Club

This term, Mr Hurd will be running a Boys Football Club for Years 3 & 4 on Thursday **lunchtimes** (12.00pm – 12.40pm) starting on Thursday 11th January.

The sessions will run for a total of **10 weeks** (up to and including Thursday 21st March) and are **£2.00 per session**.

These sessions will only take place if we have enough interest and participants. Please be aware that once you have paid and a place is reserved, there will be no opportunity to refund you for any sessions that are unattended.

If you would like your child to join the club, please pay online **before Friday 5th January** to secure a place.

Please be aware that there are **only 30 places** available for this club.

Your child should come to school in their PE kit on this day.

In the instance that Mr Hurd is unavailable, the school will endeavour to arrange alternative provision and will update parents as appropriate.

Should it be poor weather and the club needs to be postponed, we will endeavour to offer another slot for the club. We regret that no refunds can be given as a result of the club moving days.

Mr Hopkins & Mr Hurd











